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Rotary Club of Space Center Officer Installation Meeting 
 

On Monday, June 23, staff from Council Member Martin's office attended the 

weekly meeting of the Rotary Club of Space Center at the Bay Oaks Country 

Club in Clear Lake. At the luncheon, the club's 2013-2014 officers turned over 

their positions to the new officers-elect, who received pins denoting their new 

offices and were confirmed for installation by the general members of the club 

in attendance. Speakers included outgoing President Sheryl Berg, who 

reflected on her time leading the club, and incoming President Scott Rainey, 

who laid out some of the goals he has for the Rotary Club of Space Center in 

the coming year. Mr. Rainey additionally shared lessons he and other members 

of the club learned at the Rotary International Convention in Sydney, Australia 

which they attended from June 1 - June 4 of this year. Council Member Martin 

congratulates Mr. Rainey and all of the recently installed officers on their new 

leadership positions, and commends the Rotary Club of Space Center for 

continuing to provide invaluable community service to the Clear Lake area.  


